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I have lived and voted in Oregon for the majority of my life, and I strongly oppose this 

measure. Our beautiful state has high turnout because vote vote by mail is the 

default. Requiring residents to vote in person will mean many votes, especially 

among citizens that cannot get time off work or who live in rural counties, will no 

longer be counted 

 

This is a massive mistake that will ultimately harm democracy in our state, and will 

require budgetary and personnel resources that our current system of mail-in voting 

does not. 

 

Why change something that works perfectly? 


